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Free read Myles for
midwives (2023)

the most popular midwifery textbook in the
world the sixteenth edition of this seminal
textbook myles textbook for midwives has been
extensively revised and restructured to ensure
that it reflects current midwifery practice
with an increased focus on topics that are
fundamental to midwifery practice today well
illustrated to assist visual learning boxes
highlighting significant information to aid
study introduction aims of the chapter and
conclusion for each chapter references further
reading and useful websites to promote further
learning glossary of terms and acronyms
provide simple definition of more complex
terminologies additional online resources over
500 multiple choice questions enable students
to test their knowledge unlabelled
illustrations help reinforce learning full
image bank of illustrations to make study more
visual and assist with projects full colour
illustrations now used throughout the book in
response to student feedback contains many new
chapters some of which are authored by members
of the multi professional team up to date
guidance on professional regulation midwifery
supervision legal and ethical issues risk
management and clinical governance recognition
that midwives increasingly care for women with
complex health needs in a multicultural
society examination of the dilemmas involved
in caring for women with a raised body mass



baby buying guide

2023-08-14 2/40
baby buying

guide

index chapter on optimising care of the
perineum for women with perineal trauma
including those who have experienced female
genital mutilation guidance to support the
trend for midwives to undertake the neonatal
physical examination of the healthy term
infant additional coverage of basic neonatal
resuscitation this accessible evidence based
book explores how important it is for midwives
to understand the psychological aspects of
care in order to create positive experiences
for mothers and families the book provides
simple explanations for why psychological care
matters in midwifery practice and uses
different theoretical perspectives of
psychology to illustrate how it fundamentally
contributes to good midwifery practice the
book addresses many core concepts and
principles of psychology including mother
midwife relationship emotions during the
childbearing continuum perinatal mental
illness communications in midwifery practice
the birth environment stress and anxiety
providing support to families attachment and
bonding reflective questions activities
illustrations tables summary boxes and a
glossary help readers navigate the book
psychology for midwives is essential reading
for all midwives students and allied health
care professionals interested in the
psychological dimensions of childbearing this
concise clinical skills manual for south
african midwifery students provides a full
range of updated evidence based norms and
standards to enable midwives and other health
care professionals to give quality up to date
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medical care clear explanations on midwifery
subjects tailored to the south african market
couple with expert guidance on the midwifery
skills used during pregnancy labor birth and
the neonatal period to create an ideal
guidebook for students just entering this
medical field as well as for career
professionals seeking a refresher on the
modern practices and technologies used anatomy
physiology for midwives 3rd edition builds on
the success of the first two editions with
electronic ancillaries more accessible woman
centred language and strengthened links with
good practice the book provides a thorough
review of anatomy and physiology applicable to
midwifery from first principles through to
current research utilizing case studies for
reflection a comprehensive and well
illustrated textbook that is an essential
purchase for all students of midwifery praise
for the 1st edition this book is a must have
for any midwife particularly those working in
the community clinics and in high risk areas
this book is an extremely useful reference
tool midirs midwifery digest the important
facts are laid out concisely primarily
focusing on management using evidence based
guidelines for best midwifery practice rcgp
journal medical disorders in pregnancy a guide
for midwives 2nd edition clearly outlines
existing and pre existing conditions which
women can experience during pregnancy this
comprehensive and practical handbook
identifies issues for pre conception care
defines the condition explores possible
complications outlines recommended treatment
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and emphasizes specific midwifery care this
fully revised and updated edition of medical
disorders in pregnancy a guide for midwives
builds on the success of the first edition by
covering more subjects it includes physiology
more illustrations and algorithms and its
accessible reference style text enables
information to be quickly and easily found
special features a practical guide on medical
disorders written specifically for midwives
jointly written by medical and midwifery
experts in the field accessible reference
style format makes information easy and quick
to find emphasis on inter professional working
aimed directly at midwives anatomy and
physiology for midwives second edition
provides a thorough grounding in the structure
and functions of the human body associated
with childbearing birth and postnatal care
this new edition has a fully revised section
on how this knowledge can be applied to
practice and includes cutting edge information
on reproductive cycles and sexual
differentiation and behaviour clear language
and illustrations ensure complete
understanding and effective learning this text
will be invaluable to both practising midwives
and midwifery students book jacket the world s
most popular midwifery textbook presents
practical and comprehensive coverage of
anatomy and physiology as well as the
important topical issues of midwifery practice
the expert editors have added an impressive
team of contributors literature reviews and
references for further reading new issues
covered include risk management complementary
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therapies research and independent practice
this book is easy to read and has relevant
content for student midwives with inclusion of
reflective activities which are clear and
appropriate i particularly like the vignette s
which are relevant and explore the challenges
that midwives face the script like format of
these adds a further layer to the narratives
and the inclusion of non verbal communication
as well is excellent this will be an essential
text for all student midwives mary beadle
midwifery lecturer faculty of health and
social care university of hull uk
communication skills for midwives is a unique
book that focuses not only on fundamental
communication issues but goes much further by
including the many difficult and tricky issues
experienced within contemporary midwifery
practice this much needed text provides
detailed and comprehensive information which
is reinforced by illustrations vignettes and
activities that engage the reader from the
beginning this is an excellent resource for
students practitioners and educators nicky
clark lead midwife for education university of
hull uk this book covers many poignant
examples of difficult and challenging
communication that midwives face in everyday
practice it covers both every day aspects of
care such as facilitating choice and less
common experiences like responding to domestic
violence this book is unique and would be good
bedtime reading for any midwife tandy deane
grey senior midwifery lecturer university of
hertfordshire uk this comprehensive and reader
friendly text utilises a variety of strategies
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to aid understanding and application to
practice each chapter has clear aims to
address a challenging situation that readers
will readily identify with and provides an
excellent mix of vignettes reflective
activities text and diagrams to support the
development of knowledge and skills heather
passmore senior lecturer ucs uk this is the
first book on communication skills to explore
the more challenging contexts and
circumstances that midwives encounter in
practice as these occur infrequently and often
unexpectedly in the daily practice of many
midwives they may find it difficult to
communicate effectively to alleviate the
situation knowing what to say and how to say
it is part of this dilemma the book uses case
vignettes reflective questions illustrations
tools and techniques to provide the evidence
base needed to cope effectively in a range of
situations by offering support to enhance your
communication skills communication skills for
midwives explores challenges relating to
negotiating with others within inter
professional and inter agency teams working
with minority groups breaking significant news
when labour threatens the life of a baby
telling parents that their baby has an
abnormality coping with loss and bereavement
addressing issues of domestic abuse
importantly the book provides information on
how thoughts and feelings may be expressed
both through body language and in words taking
a practical and problem solving approach the
book will help you to enhance your learning
and improve interaction with your colleagues
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the women you care for and their families well
illustrated with over 100 figures tables and
pull out boxes this slim pocket reference
includes a wealth of information ranging from
communications skills drug calculations and
administration to clinical examination and
complications in labour designed to be carried
in a scrubs uniform pocket this helpful guide
will be ideal for all midwives whether
qualified or in training helpful bullet point
style enables rapid access to essential
information splash proof cover ensures
durability rich illustrative programme enables
rapid access to key information fundamentals
of pharmacology for midwives provides the
reader with a thorough understanding of the
essentials of pharmacology associated with
childbearing women and improving safety and
care outcomes whilst ensuring the comfort of
the mother it is essential that midwifery
students have a knowledge and an understanding
of pharmacology along with an ability to
recognise the positive and opposing effects of
medicines from conception to birth including
allergies and drug sensitivities side effects
and adverse reactions contraindications and
errors in prescribing and more written with
the latest nmc standards of proficiency for
registered midwives nmc 2019 in mind each
chapter includes test your prior knowledge
questions learning outcomes and skills in
practice boxes that encourage the reader to
apply the theory to everyday practice includes
companion website for the book at wiley com go
pharmacologyformidwives that contains multiple
choice questions powerpoint slides glossaries
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chapter references and other self test
material designed to enhance learning
fundamentals of pharmacology for midwives
provides a useful reference for those studying
to be midwives and support clinicians in the
field helping them become safe and accountable
practitioners offering competent and confident
women centred care all content reviewed by
students for students if you would like to be
one of our student reviewers go to
reviewnursingbooks com to find out more to
receive automatic updates on wiley books and
journals join our email list sign up today at
wiley com email this text presents primary
care information for the nurse midwifery scope
of practice including management of primary
care problems in essentially healthy women and
the management coordination of primary care
for pregnant women with significant
established medical conditions the text covers
prevention including lifestyle changes and
immunizations screening management of common
health problems appropriate to nurse midwifery
practice and the presentation and management
of common health problems in pregnancy
supporting women to give birth at home
describes and discusses the main challenges
and issues that midwives and maternity
services encounter when preparing for and
attending a home birth to ensure that a home
birth is a real option for women midwives need
to be able to believe in a woman s ability to
give birth at home and to promote this birth
option providing evidence based information
about benefits and risks this practical guide
will help midwives to have the necessary
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skills resources and confidence to support
homebirth the book includes the present birth
choices a woman has the implications homebirth
has upon midwifery practice how midwives can
prepare and support women and their families
the midwife s role and responsibilities
national and local policies guidelines and
available resources pain management options
with a range of recent home birth case studies
brought together in the final chapter this
accessible text provides a valuable insight
into those considering homebirth supporting
women to give birth at home will be of
interest to students studying issues around
normal birth and will be an important resource
for clinically based midwives in particular
community based midwives home birth midwifery
teams independent midwives and all who are
interested in homebirth as a genuine choice
the new edition of this ground breaking text
is an essential resource for the management of
drugs during pregnancy labour and the
postnatal period fully updated in line with
current midwifery practice it includes new
chapters on disorders of the immune system and
recreational drugs and expanded coverage of
pain relief evidence based care is a well
established principle in contemporary
healthcare and a world wide health care
movement however despite the emphasis on
promoting evidence based or effective care
without the unnecessary use of technologies
and drugs intervention rates in childbirth are
rising rapidly evidence based care for normal
labour and birth brings to light much of the
evidence around what works best for normal
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birth which has until now remained largely
hidden and ignored by maternity care
professionals beginning with the decision
about where to have a baby through all the
phases of labour to the immediate post birth
period it systematically details research and
other evidence sources that endorse a low
intervention approach the book highlights
where the evidence is compelling discusses its
application where women question its relevance
to them and where the practitioner s expertise
leads them to challenge it gives background
and context before discussing the research to
date includes questions for reflection and
practice recommendations generated from the
evidence using research data evidence based
care for normal labour and birth critiques
institutionalised scientifically managed birth
and endorses a more humane midwifery led model
packed with up to date and relevant
information this controversial book will help
all students practising midwives and doulas
keep abreast of the evidence surrounding
normal birth and ensure their practice takes
full advantage of it a history of the re
emergence of midwifery in america reprint of
the original first published in 1872 designed
to enhance the confidence knowledge and skills
needed to perform effectively in urgent or
emergency situations that can occur in a
hospital at a birth centre or at home this
fully updated third edition provides an
accessible resource for all practising
midwives with contributions from highly
experienced midwives this practical handbook
incorporates an all new chapter on serious
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infections and continues to provide key up to
date information on high risk medical and
obstetric situations it also covers relevant
information on litigation and the conclusions
arising from the reports from the confidential
enquiries into maternal deaths emergencies
around childbirth is essential reading for
practising and trainee midwives and those who
teach them covering the possible emergencies
this midwifery text includes guidance on
maternal and neonatal resuscitation
thromboembolism in pregnancy pre eclampsia
antepartum haemorrhage malpresentations and
malpositions amniotic fluid embolism and other
potential risks covers all aspects of
practical midwifery care the emphasis being on
both the physical and psychological care of
the pregnant woman and her family intended for
practising midwives midwives in training and
student nurses and been written in
comprehensible language with illustrations
throughout myles textbook for midwives 3e
african edition e book this book provides a
guide for midwives and doulas who want to
establish a maternity related business
offering services such as pregnancy
complementary therapies antenatal classes
lactation support or full doula care the book
is designed to help potential entrepreneurs
explore whether this is the right decision for
them and provides guidance on the legal
financial and business aspects of setting up
in private practice specifically tailored to
maternity care advice is given on marketing
and pricing and there is debate around the
professional and ethical issues for midwives
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and doulas including avoiding conflicts of
interest and maintaining professional
integrity case studies of midwives and doulas
who have taken the step to set up in private
practice are included and there are various
activities to help the reader with their
personal plans for their business the midwife
s role is examined in the community and family
health context in this handbook on effective
maternal and newborn care for midwives and
other healthcare providers the skills
competencies and knowledge required to make
informed decisions about neo and postnatal
care are covered including anatomy and the
physiology of reproduction high risk
pregnancies and labor and birth theoretical
and practical issues illuminate a midwife s
role in the prevention of illness in mothers
and babies with attention to the unique
challenges of midwifery in developing nations
insights from current research studies and
critical questions about midwife practice will
help those new to health care understand the
unique challenges of this form of health
service delivery evidence based care is a well
established principle in contemporary
healthcare and a worldwide health care
movement however despite the emphasis on
promoting evidence based or effective care
without the unnecessary use of technologies
and drugs intervention rates in childbirth
continue to rise rapidly this new edition
emphasises the importance of translating
evidence into skilful practice it updates the
evidence around what works best for normal
birth aspects of which still remain hidden and
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ignored by some maternity care professionals
beginning with the decision about where to
have a baby through all the phases of labour
to the immediate post birth period it
systematically details research and other
evidence sources that endorse a low
intervention approach the second edition has
been expanded with new chapters on preparation
for childbirth and waterbirth highlights where
the evidence is compelling discusses its
application where women question its relevance
to them and where the practitioner s expertise
leads them to challenge it gives background
and context before discussing the research to
date includes questions for reflection skills
sections and practice recommendations
generated from the evidence using evidence
drawn from a variety of sources evidence and
skills for normal labour and birth critiques
institutionalised scientifically managed birth
and endorses a more humane midwifery led model
packed with up to date and relevant
information this text will help all students
practising midwives and doulas keep abreast of
the evidence surrounding normal birth and
ensure their practice takes full advantage of
it reprint of the original this well known and
highly respected textboook has been rigorously
revised and updated to reflect the changes in
both midwifery education and practice with an
increasing expectation that all health
professionals including midwives will base
their practice on evidence this popular book
demystifies the world of research for midwives
in the uk introduction to research for
midwives is a highly regarded resource that
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helps the reader develop their research skills
and guides them toward using evidence
effectively in their clinical work written
clearly and simply it covers research methods
and processes critical evaluation of research
and application of research to practice this
book is suitable for both students and
practising midwives whether they are producers
or end users of research or simply need to
understand how to critique research articles
and produce literature reviews simple language
clear writing and structure can be dipped into
or read from cover to cover extensive
guidelines on critiquing research articles and
producing successful literature reviews
student friendly includes tips for producing
successful assignments new chapter on how to
write an undergraduate dissertation conducting
research and critiquing research sections in
each chapter suitable for midwives using
research in different ways reflection prompts
to encourage readers to engage with the
narrative reader activities to enhance
learning and understanding comprehensive and
fully updated throughout glossary to provide
clear explanations of research jargon linked
to the nmc standards and proficiencies for
midwives and can support professional
revalidation a comprehensive illustrated guide
for all those involved in helping women to
breastfeed covering both the practical and
theoretical aspects of the subject common
problems are identified and solutions
suggested this book informs and enlighten
health professionals on how the recognition of
fearing women can change their episode of care



baby buying guide

2023-08-14 15/40
baby buying

guide

during childbearing it gives practical advice
on the way women present to services and the
challenges that this invokes this work is the
first of its kind aimed at clinicians to
deconstruct ideology around childbearing myths
and its challenges the authors review the
evidence that exists and how modern maternity
systems are responding to fear and shaping
healthcare whilst some worry and anxiety is
expected and indeed considered normal during
childbearing it has been suggested that this
has now proliferated to a degree of abnormal
for many women why is that and how is this
panic spread media portrayal of birth is
suggested as unrealistic material and to show
only that which is dramatic and horrific this
has been considered as one factor influencing
modern women medicalisation technology and
demand upon services is another consequence of
providing almost all maternity care in
hospitals given that the majority of
childbearing women are fit and healthy is this
another causative factor by removing women
from their homes and families at such a
vulnerable time has a serious consequence for
how she will experience her greatest leap of
faith into motherhood all of these issues are
explored and examined in the book with ideas
and practical suggestions of what may be done
to change this increasingly common problem
this book is intended at midwives and
clinicians working in maternity settings
midwives are encountering more and more women
whose pregnancies are complicated by medical
conditions the number of women with cardiac
disease becoming pregnant is growing each year
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obesity older age and the complex health
problems of women born outside the united
kingdom have also been identified as key
factors and women with serious medical c this
guide to clinical effectiveness and clinical
governance avoids jargon in favour of
explaining relevant terms in the context of
practical midwifery it takes midwives from the
stage of assessing their current position to
framing an enquiry searching for evidence
reviewing papers and applying the resulting
evidence
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Myles' Textbook for Midwives
E-Book 2014-09-05

the most popular midwifery textbook in the
world the sixteenth edition of this seminal
textbook myles textbook for midwives has been
extensively revised and restructured to ensure
that it reflects current midwifery practice
with an increased focus on topics that are
fundamental to midwifery practice today well
illustrated to assist visual learning boxes
highlighting significant information to aid
study introduction aims of the chapter and
conclusion for each chapter references further
reading and useful websites to promote further
learning glossary of terms and acronyms
provide simple definition of more complex
terminologies additional online resources over
500 multiple choice questions enable students
to test their knowledge unlabelled
illustrations help reinforce learning full
image bank of illustrations to make study more
visual and assist with projects full colour
illustrations now used throughout the book in
response to student feedback contains many new
chapters some of which are authored by members
of the multi professional team up to date
guidance on professional regulation midwifery
supervision legal and ethical issues risk
management and clinical governance recognition
that midwives increasingly care for women with
complex health needs in a multicultural
society examination of the dilemmas involved
in caring for women with a raised body mass
index chapter on optimising care of the
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perineum for women with perineal trauma
including those who have experienced female
genital mutilation guidance to support the
trend for midwives to undertake the neonatal
physical examination of the healthy term
infant additional coverage of basic neonatal
resuscitation

EBOOK: Psychology For Midwives
2010-04-16

this accessible evidence based book explores
how important it is for midwives to understand
the psychological aspects of care in order to
create positive experiences for mothers and
families the book provides simple explanations
for why psychological care matters in
midwifery practice and uses different
theoretical perspectives of psychology to
illustrate how it fundamentally contributes to
good midwifery practice the book addresses
many core concepts and principles of
psychology including mother midwife
relationship emotions during the childbearing
continuum perinatal mental illness
communications in midwifery practice the birth
environment stress and anxiety providing
support to families attachment and bonding
reflective questions activities illustrations
tables summary boxes and a glossary help
readers navigate the book psychology for
midwives is essential reading for all midwives
students and allied health care professionals
interested in the psychological dimensions of
childbearing
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Juta's Clinical Guide for
Midwives 2007

this concise clinical skills manual for south
african midwifery students provides a full
range of updated evidence based norms and
standards to enable midwives and other health
care professionals to give quality up to date
medical care clear explanations on midwifery
subjects tailored to the south african market
couple with expert guidance on the midwifery
skills used during pregnancy labor birth and
the neonatal period to create an ideal
guidebook for students just entering this
medical field as well as for career
professionals seeking a refresher on the
modern practices and technologies used

Anatomy and Physiology for
Midwives E-Book 2011-06-10

anatomy physiology for midwives 3rd edition
builds on the success of the first two
editions with electronic ancillaries more
accessible woman centred language and
strengthened links with good practice the book
provides a thorough review of anatomy and
physiology applicable to midwifery from first
principles through to current research
utilizing case studies for reflection a
comprehensive and well illustrated textbook
that is an essential purchase for all students
of midwifery
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Medical Disorders in Pregnancy
2012-11-28

praise for the 1st edition this book is a must
have for any midwife particularly those
working in the community clinics and in high
risk areas this book is an extremely useful
reference tool midirs midwifery digest the
important facts are laid out concisely
primarily focusing on management using
evidence based guidelines for best midwifery
practice rcgp journal medical disorders in
pregnancy a guide for midwives 2nd edition
clearly outlines existing and pre existing
conditions which women can experience during
pregnancy this comprehensive and practical
handbook identifies issues for pre conception
care defines the condition explores possible
complications outlines recommended treatment
and emphasizes specific midwifery care this
fully revised and updated edition of medical
disorders in pregnancy a guide for midwives
builds on the success of the first edition by
covering more subjects it includes physiology
more illustrations and algorithms and its
accessible reference style text enables
information to be quickly and easily found
special features a practical guide on medical
disorders written specifically for midwives
jointly written by medical and midwifery
experts in the field accessible reference
style format makes information easy and quick
to find emphasis on inter professional working
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Anatomy and Physiology for
Midwives 2005-01-01

aimed directly at midwives anatomy and
physiology for midwives second edition
provides a thorough grounding in the structure
and functions of the human body associated
with childbearing birth and postnatal care
this new edition has a fully revised section
on how this knowledge can be applied to
practice and includes cutting edge information
on reproductive cycles and sexual
differentiation and behaviour clear language
and illustrations ensure complete
understanding and effective learning this text
will be invaluable to both practising midwives
and midwifery students book jacket

Myles Textbook for Midwives
1999

the world s most popular midwifery textbook
presents practical and comprehensive coverage
of anatomy and physiology as well as the
important topical issues of midwifery practice
the expert editors have added an impressive
team of contributors literature reviews and
references for further reading new issues
covered include risk management complementary
therapies research and independent practice
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Communication Skills For
Midwives: Challenges In
Everyday Practice 2012-09-01

this book is easy to read and has relevant
content for student midwives with inclusion of
reflective activities which are clear and
appropriate i particularly like the vignette s
which are relevant and explore the challenges
that midwives face the script like format of
these adds a further layer to the narratives
and the inclusion of non verbal communication
as well is excellent this will be an essential
text for all student midwives mary beadle
midwifery lecturer faculty of health and
social care university of hull uk
communication skills for midwives is a unique
book that focuses not only on fundamental
communication issues but goes much further by
including the many difficult and tricky issues
experienced within contemporary midwifery
practice this much needed text provides
detailed and comprehensive information which
is reinforced by illustrations vignettes and
activities that engage the reader from the
beginning this is an excellent resource for
students practitioners and educators nicky
clark lead midwife for education university of
hull uk this book covers many poignant
examples of difficult and challenging
communication that midwives face in everyday
practice it covers both every day aspects of
care such as facilitating choice and less
common experiences like responding to domestic
violence this book is unique and would be good
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bedtime reading for any midwife tandy deane
grey senior midwifery lecturer university of
hertfordshire uk this comprehensive and reader
friendly text utilises a variety of strategies
to aid understanding and application to
practice each chapter has clear aims to
address a challenging situation that readers
will readily identify with and provides an
excellent mix of vignettes reflective
activities text and diagrams to support the
development of knowledge and skills heather
passmore senior lecturer ucs uk this is the
first book on communication skills to explore
the more challenging contexts and
circumstances that midwives encounter in
practice as these occur infrequently and often
unexpectedly in the daily practice of many
midwives they may find it difficult to
communicate effectively to alleviate the
situation knowing what to say and how to say
it is part of this dilemma the book uses case
vignettes reflective questions illustrations
tools and techniques to provide the evidence
base needed to cope effectively in a range of
situations by offering support to enhance your
communication skills communication skills for
midwives explores challenges relating to
negotiating with others within inter
professional and inter agency teams working
with minority groups breaking significant news
when labour threatens the life of a baby
telling parents that their baby has an
abnormality coping with loss and bereavement
addressing issues of domestic abuse
importantly the book provides information on
how thoughts and feelings may be expressed
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both through body language and in words taking
a practical and problem solving approach the
book will help you to enhance your learning
and improve interaction with your colleagues
the women you care for and their families

Handbook for Midwives 1873

well illustrated with over 100 figures tables
and pull out boxes this slim pocket reference
includes a wealth of information ranging from
communications skills drug calculations and
administration to clinical examination and
complications in labour designed to be carried
in a scrubs uniform pocket this helpful guide
will be ideal for all midwives whether
qualified or in training helpful bullet point
style enables rapid access to essential
information splash proof cover ensures
durability rich illustrative programme enables
rapid access to key information

Myles Textbook for Midwives
2020-05-29

fundamentals of pharmacology for midwives
provides the reader with a thorough
understanding of the essentials of
pharmacology associated with childbearing
women and improving safety and care outcomes
whilst ensuring the comfort of the mother it
is essential that midwifery students have a
knowledge and an understanding of pharmacology
along with an ability to recognise the
positive and opposing effects of medicines
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from conception to birth including allergies
and drug sensitivities side effects and
adverse reactions contraindications and errors
in prescribing and more written with the
latest nmc standards of proficiency for
registered midwives nmc 2019 in mind each
chapter includes test your prior knowledge
questions learning outcomes and skills in
practice boxes that encourage the reader to
apply the theory to everyday practice includes
companion website for the book at wiley com go
pharmacologyformidwives that contains multiple
choice questions powerpoint slides glossaries
chapter references and other self test
material designed to enhance learning
fundamentals of pharmacology for midwives
provides a useful reference for those studying
to be midwives and support clinicians in the
field helping them become safe and accountable
practitioners offering competent and confident
women centred care all content reviewed by
students for students if you would like to be
one of our student reviewers go to
reviewnursingbooks com to find out more to
receive automatic updates on wiley books and
journals join our email list sign up today at
wiley com email

Myles Pocket Reference for
Midwives E-Book 2017-04-29

this text presents primary care information
for the nurse midwifery scope of practice
including management of primary care problems
in essentially healthy women and the
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management coordination of primary care for
pregnant women with significant established
medical conditions the text covers prevention
including lifestyle changes and immunizations
screening management of common health problems
appropriate to nurse midwifery practice and
the presentation and management of common
health problems in pregnancy

Fundamentals of Pharmacology
for Midwives 2022-07-12

supporting women to give birth at home
describes and discusses the main challenges
and issues that midwives and maternity
services encounter when preparing for and
attending a home birth to ensure that a home
birth is a real option for women midwives need
to be able to believe in a woman s ability to
give birth at home and to promote this birth
option providing evidence based information
about benefits and risks this practical guide
will help midwives to have the necessary
skills resources and confidence to support
homebirth the book includes the present birth
choices a woman has the implications homebirth
has upon midwifery practice how midwives can
prepare and support women and their families
the midwife s role and responsibilities
national and local policies guidelines and
available resources pain management options
with a range of recent home birth case studies
brought together in the final chapter this
accessible text provides a valuable insight
into those considering homebirth supporting
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women to give birth at home will be of
interest to students studying issues around
normal birth and will be an important resource
for clinically based midwives in particular
community based midwives home birth midwifery
teams independent midwives and all who are
interested in homebirth as a genuine choice

Primary Care of Women 2007

the new edition of this ground breaking text
is an essential resource for the management of
drugs during pregnancy labour and the
postnatal period fully updated in line with
current midwifery practice it includes new
chapters on disorders of the immune system and
recreational drugs and expanded coverage of
pain relief

Supporting Women to Give Birth
at Home 2012-03-12

evidence based care is a well established
principle in contemporary healthcare and a
world wide health care movement however
despite the emphasis on promoting evidence
based or effective care without the
unnecessary use of technologies and drugs
intervention rates in childbirth are rising
rapidly evidence based care for normal labour
and birth brings to light much of the evidence
around what works best for normal birth which
has until now remained largely hidden and
ignored by maternity care professionals
beginning with the decision about where to
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have a baby through all the phases of labour
to the immediate post birth period it
systematically details research and other
evidence sources that endorse a low
intervention approach the book highlights
where the evidence is compelling discusses its
application where women question its relevance
to them and where the practitioner s expertise
leads them to challenge it gives background
and context before discussing the research to
date includes questions for reflection and
practice recommendations generated from the
evidence using research data evidence based
care for normal labour and birth critiques
institutionalised scientifically managed birth
and endorses a more humane midwifery led model
packed with up to date and relevant
information this controversial book will help
all students practising midwives and doulas
keep abreast of the evidence surrounding
normal birth and ensure their practice takes
full advantage of it

Pharmacology for Midwives
2010-06-30

a history of the re emergence of midwifery in
america

English for Midwives 1762

reprint of the original first published in
1872
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A directory for midwives: or,
A guide for women, in their
conception, bearing, and
suckling their children ...
Newly corrected from many
gross errors 1883

designed to enhance the confidence knowledge
and skills needed to perform effectively in
urgent or emergency situations that can occur
in a hospital at a birth centre or at home
this fully updated third edition provides an
accessible resource for all practising
midwives with contributions from highly
experienced midwives this practical handbook
incorporates an all new chapter on serious
infections and continues to provide key up to
date information on high risk medical and
obstetric situations it also covers relevant
information on litigation and the conclusions
arising from the reports from the confidential
enquiries into maternal deaths emergencies
around childbirth is essential reading for
practising and trainee midwives and those who
teach them

A Manual of Midwifery for
Midwives 2007-04-19

covering the possible emergencies this
midwifery text includes guidance on maternal
and neonatal resuscitation thromboembolism in
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pregnancy pre eclampsia antepartum haemorrhage
malpresentations and malpositions amniotic
fluid embolism and other potential risks

Evidence-based Care for Normal
Labour and Birth 2010-10-22

covers all aspects of practical midwifery care
the emphasis being on both the physical and
psychological care of the pregnant woman and
her family intended for practising midwives
midwives in training and student nurses and
been written in comprehensible language with
illustrations throughout

Pushing for Midwives
2023-03-04

myles textbook for midwives 3e african edition
e book

The Handbook for Midwives
2017-07-14

this book provides a guide for midwives and
doulas who want to establish a maternity
related business offering services such as
pregnancy complementary therapies antenatal
classes lactation support or full doula care
the book is designed to help potential
entrepreneurs explore whether this is the
right decision for them and provides guidance
on the legal financial and business aspects of
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setting up in private practice specifically
tailored to maternity care advice is given on
marketing and pricing and there is debate
around the professional and ethical issues for
midwives and doulas including avoiding
conflicts of interest and maintaining
professional integrity case studies of
midwives and doulas who have taken the step to
set up in private practice are included and
there are various activities to help the
reader with their personal plans for their
business

Emergencies Around Childbirth
2011

the midwife s role is examined in the
community and family health context in this
handbook on effective maternal and newborn
care for midwives and other healthcare
providers the skills competencies and
knowledge required to make informed decisions
about neo and postnatal care are covered
including anatomy and the physiology of
reproduction high risk pregnancies and labor
and birth theoretical and practical issues
illuminate a midwife s role in the prevention
of illness in mothers and babies with
attention to the unique challenges of
midwifery in developing nations insights from
current research studies and critical
questions about midwife practice will help
those new to health care understand the unique
challenges of this form of health service
delivery
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Emergencies Around Childbirth
1995

evidence based care is a well established
principle in contemporary healthcare and a
worldwide health care movement however despite
the emphasis on promoting evidence based or
effective care without the unnecessary use of
technologies and drugs intervention rates in
childbirth continue to rise rapidly this new
edition emphasises the importance of
translating evidence into skilful practice it
updates the evidence around what works best
for normal birth aspects of which still remain
hidden and ignored by some maternity care
professionals beginning with the decision
about where to have a baby through all the
phases of labour to the immediate post birth
period it systematically details research and
other evidence sources that endorse a low
intervention approach the second edition has
been expanded with new chapters on preparation
for childbirth and waterbirth highlights where
the evidence is compelling discusses its
application where women question its relevance
to them and where the practitioner s expertise
leads them to challenge it gives background
and context before discussing the research to
date includes questions for reflection skills
sections and practice recommendations
generated from the evidence using evidence
drawn from a variety of sources evidence and
skills for normal labour and birth critiques
institutionalised scientifically managed birth
and endorses a more humane midwifery led model
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packed with up to date and relevant
information this text will help all students
practising midwives and doulas keep abreast of
the evidence surrounding normal birth and
ensure their practice takes full advantage of
it

A Book for Midwives 1656

reprint of the original

A Directory for Midwives: or,
a Guide for women, in their
conception, bearing, and
suckling their children, etc.
With a portrait 1998

this well known and highly respected textboook
has been rigorously revised and updated to
reflect the changes in both midwifery
education and practice

Textbook for Midwives 1972

with an increasing expectation that all health
professionals including midwives will base
their practice on evidence this popular book
demystifies the world of research for midwives
in the uk introduction to research for
midwives is a highly regarded resource that
helps the reader develop their research skills
and guides them toward using evidence
effectively in their clinical work written
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clearly and simply it covers research methods
and processes critical evaluation of research
and application of research to practice this
book is suitable for both students and
practising midwives whether they are producers
or end users of research or simply need to
understand how to critique research articles
and produce literature reviews simple language
clear writing and structure can be dipped into
or read from cover to cover extensive
guidelines on critiquing research articles and
producing successful literature reviews
student friendly includes tips for producing
successful assignments new chapter on how to
write an undergraduate dissertation conducting
research and critiquing research sections in
each chapter suitable for midwives using
research in different ways reflection prompts
to encourage readers to engage with the
narrative reader activities to enhance
learning and understanding comprehensive and
fully updated throughout glossary to provide
clear explanations of research jargon linked
to the nmc standards and proficiencies for
midwives and can support professional
revalidation

Mayes' Midwifery 2016-12-20

a comprehensive illustrated guide for all
those involved in helping women to breastfeed
covering both the practical and theoretical
aspects of the subject common problems are
identified and solutions suggested

https://2021philips.mombaby.com.tw/


baby buying guide Copy

2021philips.mombaby.com.tw

Myles Textbook for Midwives 3E
African Edition E-Book
2018-12-21

this book informs and enlighten health
professionals on how the recognition of
fearing women can change their episode of care
during childbearing it gives practical advice
on the way women present to services and the
challenges that this invokes this work is the
first of its kind aimed at clinicians to
deconstruct ideology around childbearing myths
and its challenges the authors review the
evidence that exists and how modern maternity
systems are responding to fear and shaping
healthcare whilst some worry and anxiety is
expected and indeed considered normal during
childbearing it has been suggested that this
has now proliferated to a degree of abnormal
for many women why is that and how is this
panic spread media portrayal of birth is
suggested as unrealistic material and to show
only that which is dramatic and horrific this
has been considered as one factor influencing
modern women medicalisation technology and
demand upon services is another consequence of
providing almost all maternity care in
hospitals given that the majority of
childbearing women are fit and healthy is this
another causative factor by removing women
from their homes and families at such a
vulnerable time has a serious consequence for
how she will experience her greatest leap of
faith into motherhood all of these issues are
explored and examined in the book with ideas
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and practical suggestions of what may be done
to change this increasingly common problem
this book is intended at midwives and
clinicians working in maternity settings

The Business of Maternity Care
1860

midwives are encountering more and more women
whose pregnancies are complicated by medical
conditions the number of women with cardiac
disease becoming pregnant is growing each year
obesity older age and the complex health
problems of women born outside the united
kingdom have also been identified as key
factors and women with serious medical c

Aristotle's Works: Containing
The Master-piece, Directions
for Midwives, and Counsel and
Advice to Childbearing Women.
With Various Useful Remedies
2004

this guide to clinical effectiveness and
clinical governance avoids jargon in favour of
explaining relevant terms in the context of
practical midwifery it takes midwives from the
stage of assessing their current position to
framing an enquiry searching for evidence
reviewing papers and applying the resulting
evidence
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Maternal and Newborn Care
2011-11-11

Evidence and Skills for Normal
Labour and Birth 2023-02-04

A Manual for Midwives and
Monthly Nurses 1997

Mayes' Midwifery 1968

A Textbook for Midwives
2022-06-02

An Introduction to Research
for Midwives - E-Book 1996

Breastfeeding 2019-11-04

Understanding Anxiety, Worry
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and Fear in Childbearing
2020-07-24

Medical Conditions Affecting
Pregnancy and Childbirth 2008

Evidence-based Care for
Midwives
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